
 

                                                                                                         13th September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer       

 

After School Ukulele Club  

 

There will be an after-school Ukulele club for children in Year 3.  The club will take place 

on Wednesday, beginning Wednesday 22nd September 2021 from 3.15pm to 4.00pm. 

 

If you would like your child to participate in this club, please sign and return the slip below.   

 

If more names are returned than places are available, names will be drawn out of a hat. 

 

As the Ukulele club will finish at 4.00pm please ensure a responsible adult collects your 

child at this time. 

 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Miss L Barber 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please complete and return to school by Thursday 16th September 2021. 

 

I would like my child            (name) Class: _____  

to participate in the above after school Ukulele club beginning Wednesday2 22nd  September 

2021 from 3.15pm to 4.00pm.  

I will ensure that a responsible adult collects my child at 4.00pm. 

 

 

Signed: ______________________________________________ (parent/carer) 

 

Print Name: __________________________________________ (parent/carer) 

 

 

Date: ________________________________ 

 

Living, Learning and Loving together with Christ.  

 
Headteacher: Miss E. Mathews  

Armstrong Road, Benwell, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE15 6JB   Tel & Fax: 0191 2739063 
www.stjosephs.newcastle.sch.uk         Email: office@stjosephsrcprimary.co.uk  

  

  

    

  

  

  

      

    
  

  
  
    


